
 
January 31, 2024 
 
Dear OCDS Members: 
 
If you remember, when I was elected Provincial in May 2023, I informed the OCDS that I 
would continue as OCDS Delegate until January 2024. 
 
I am please to inform everyone that Fr. Adam Gregory Gonzales, OCD has agreed to be the 
OCDS Delegate beginning February 1, 2024. 
 
I wish to extend my personal thank you to Fr. Adam Gregory, as well as the gratitude of the 
Province and all OCDS members. 
 
His email address is:  
 
OCDSProvDelegate@gmail.com 
 
I want to thank everyone for your support and prayers over the past six years, as I felt truly 
blessed to be a part of the OCDS family. 
 
I also want to lift a special prayer to the members of the OCDS Provincial Council that I 
worked with, they all have a true love of the Order, especially a deep love of the OCDS 
Vocation 
 
Thank you again for all your support, and we pray for Fr. Adam Gregory as he takes up his 
new position. 
 
Your Brother in Carmel, 
 
Fr. Matthew Williams, OCD 
Provincial 
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